
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Cllr John Robini 
Chairman of Surrey Police & Crime Panel 
 
Sent via email 

 
21st June 2024 

 
 
Dear Chairman, 
 
 
Re:  Outcome of Confirmation Hearing:  Appointment of Deputy Police & Crime 
Commissioner 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21st June setting out the Panel’s recommendation that I should 
appoint Miss Vesey-Thompson as Deputy Police & Crime Commissioner for Surrey.  I 
accept this recommendation and will be delighted to appoint Miss Vesey-Thompson into 
the role at the conclusion of this Confirmation Hearing process.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Lisa Townsend 
Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
  


